
Wedding Experience

Contract engagement wedding

Meet with me to discuss
your presonal wedding
experience and go over
the wedding contract.

Complete the wedding
contract and return to
me along with your
$150 deposit.

Select a time frame for
your engagement
session.

1 hour engagement
session at your choice
of location

This session is not just
about the photos, but it
is an opportunity for
Hayley to get to know
the couple and vise
versa.

The month before the
wedding day, you will
meet with me to discuss
details

I will create a
photographer's schedule
to share with the couple
and (optional) second
photographer.

The schedule will help
the wedding day run
smoothly. I always say
it's your day, not mine!
Nothing has to be set in
stone. I want to make
your special day as
stress free as possible.


